Vigils for PEACE continue each Friday evening at St Marys from         9 – 11pm.  Drop in to light a candle, pray and reflection.
Cards for Send Prison. Thank you to everyone who has been providing used greetings cards for the Send Prison project.  Sadly the project has come to an end and so we will NO longer be collecting cards. 
Please continue to collect your used stamps for the Huntington’s Disease Association and goods for No 5 and Mulberry House hostel.
FOR CONFIDENTIAL PRAYER SUPPORT please ring one of the following:

Ann Carpenter          01483 535282

Pauline Daniels        01483 958905

Doreen Siame          07966 428222

SUNDAY 31st August
	10.30am
	MORNING SERVICE 
Rev Allan Taylor


Church Office

Please send any information for the next newsletter to the office by 10.00am on Thursday 28th August by phone on 537655, or email to office@merrowmethodistchurch.org.uk
Please be aware that there might not be someone in the church office at the usual times during the next two weeks.
Our Minister George’s contact details are:
Email unclegeorge.quarm@gmail.com
Mobile Phone – 07852557067, Landline - 01483-575432

www.merrowmethodistchurch.org.uk        

www.weyvalleycircuit.org.uk
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Merrow Methodist Church

Sunday 17th August 2025
	10.30am
	MORNING SERVICE 
Janet England


Sunday 24th August
	10.30am
	MORNING SERVICE 
Local Arrangement


At this time, we particularly ask for your prayers for: 
· Linda, Kim, Lee and the family of Sheila Shackleton. 
· Ann Carpenter and her family following Peter’s death 

· Margaret Hyam, Gill Vinall and Val Carter 

· Frank, Catherine and Chris Winder  
· Maureen and Eric Lupton 

· All those waiting for or undergoing hospital procedures and all those who have now returned home after hospital stays

· All those who are bereaved, recovering from surgery or illness 
· All those who are holidaying at home or away

CHURCH ACTIVITIES – 18th – 30th August
	Thursdays
	WARM WELCOME COFFEE MORNING
	10.30–11.45am

	
	BADMINTON
	8.00pm


Afternoon Tea 13th August 
Thanks to all those who braved the hot weather and attended our Afternoon Tea event in the beautifully decorated Church Hall!  Also many thanks to all those who helped in a variety of ways to make the event go well. It was a lovely afternoon which we hope you all enjoyed.
Maggie, Joan, Ruth & Margaret H
Afternoon Tea Organizers
FAMILY PICNIC
Many thanks to all who helped make the Church family picnic such a success.  We were able to enjoy an afternoon of fellowship in the garden and even sample some delicious African food from Ama.  £60 was raised for Cherry trees.

OFFERTORY COLLECTION 

From September, the Offering will no longer be collected by the Stewards during the service.  Instead, a plate/box will be available near the sides of the Church entrance for you to place your envelopes/cash donations to the Church either on arrival or departure.  The Minister will still continue to bless the Offering as part of the service.

If you have any questions, please ask.

Julie Wallis

THURSDAYS 10.30 - 11.45am, WARM WELCOME COFFEE MORNING   Do drop in for a drink and a chat with others from the church and local community.  This will continue during August. 
STOUGHTON INTERNATIONAL SERVICE  This has be rescheduled again and now currently being planned for Sunday 7th September at 2.00 pm. Further details will be sent out shortly. 
 

CREAM TEA, GODALMING UNITED CHURCH, Bridge Road.  Saturday 6th September, 2.30 – 4.30pm.  Donations in aid of the Gambian Ophthalmic Project which provides funds for cataract operations and follow-up care.  See poster. 

SOUTH EAST DISTRICT WELCOME SERVICE, Saturday 6th September at 3.00pm Join us as we welcome our new Chair of District, Rev Conrad Hicks.  Redhill Methodist Church, RH1 1BP. Also streamed online – visit www.methodistsoutheast.org in early September for streaming instructions. 
ST MARY’S GUILDFORD will be opening during Heritage Weekend. 12th – 14th September.  Exhibition of art from prisoners at HMP Send. Refreshments available.  See poster for times. 

SONGS OF PRAISE SERVICE - SUNDAY 14th SEPTEMBER, 6.30pm
As part of our 70th Anniversary celebrations, we are holding a Songs of Praise service on the 14th September.  If you have a favourite hymn you would like to sing at this service, please let Gillian Varley or myself (julieawallis@outlook.com) by the 31st August.  

Julie Wallis

